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Elizabeth Bufton, City of Barrie Employee Campaign Coordinator provided a presentation concerning
the 2011 Greater Simcoe County United Way Campaign.  She listed a number of organizations that
rely on funding provided by the United Way and stated that the 2011 campaign goal is $1.75 million.
Ms. Bufton noted that the goal for the City of Barrie employees to contribute is $35,000 and thanked
City Council and the Chief Administrative Officer for the ability to volunteer her time towards the
campaign.

Alison Pickard, Chief Executive Officer of the United Way Greater Simcoe County thanked City
Council on behalf of the Board of Directors for the opportunity to address Council concerning the 2011
Campaign.  She noted that the United Way is the number one non-government source of funding for
many non-profit organizations within the community and stated that she believes that the money
donated to the various organizations provides fundamental changes in the community.

Members of City Council asked several questions related to the 2011 Greater Simcoe County United
Way Campaign.
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UNITED WAY GREATER SIMCOE COUNTY

Elizabeth Bufton, City of Barrie Employee Campaign Coordinator provided a presentation concerning the 2011
Greater Simcoe County United Way Campaign. She listed a number of organizations that rely on funding
provided by the United Way and stated that the 2011 campaign goal is $1.75 million. Ms. Bufton noted that the
goal for the City of Barrie employees to contribute is $35,000 and thanked City Council and the Chief
Administrative Officer for the ability to volunteer her time towards the campaign.

Alison Pickard, Chief Executive Officer of the United Way Greater Simcoe County thanked City Council on
behalf of the Board of Directors for the opportunity to address Council concerning the 2011 Campaign. She
noted that the United Way is the number one non-government source of funding for many non-profit
organizations within the community and stated that she believes that the money donated to the various
organizations provides fundamental changes in the community.

Members of City Council asked several questions related to the 2011 Greater Simcoe County United Way
Campaign.
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